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TO:  Board of Education  
 

FROM: Craig Collins/Donna Oberg 

 

RE:  School Bus Driver Working Conditions Agreement 

 

DATE:  February 6, 2014 

 

 

For the past several months, a group of bus drivers, two Board members, and several 

administrators have been meeting to review and update, where necessary, the Bus Driver 

Working Agreement.  Based on these discussions, a revised Working Conditions Agreement is 

ready for approval. 

 

I recommend adoption of the July 1, 2014 – June 30, 2017 School Bus Driver Working 

Conditions Agreement. 
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